

March 25, 2024

First National Bank Attn: Tracie Gallahan 3401 Odd Fellows Rd. Lynchburg, VA 24501

Dear Tracie,

I am writing to you again in partnership with Campbell County to request your support in continuing the expansion of the holiday light display in the village of Rustburg. In 2023, several ground displays were added to the village to accompany the snowflakes that were first installed in 2022. A Seasons Greetings sign was installed near the Rustburg Rescue Squad, a JOY sign was displayed in front of Rustburg Presbyterian Church, and a lighted tree silhouette was on display at the Historic Courthouse. These additional displays were made possible through generous donations from First National Bank and several other local businesses. The County has continued to receive a tremendous amount of positive feedback from the community through social media, phone calls, and emails.

Citizens are clearly excited and eager to see this project grow in the years to come. You can be a part of the excitement of the Christmas season by supporting the expansion of the light display throughout the County seat. Your donation will be publicly acknowledged, unless you prefer otherwise. Light displays and decorations are deeply discounted after the holiday season, and I assure you that all funds will be used with the utmost efficiency. Your contribution will help everyone who travels through Rustburg to experience the joy and magic of the holiday season. I have already contributed to this exciting project and I hope you will join me.

I would like to sincerely thank you for partnering with us last year. If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact Brooke Wright, County Administration Office Manager, at 434-332-9897.

Pat Merryman

Campbell County Citizen

Raising the Rainbow of Promise, "A NEW Day of Sacrifice" Now is OUR Time!

First PH Church 1810 N. Main Street Danville, VA 24540 434-792-1757

"Building the House of the Lord for the Glory of the Lord!"

First PH Church 3016 Franklin Turnpike Danville, VA 24540 434-792-1757

Silent Auction Donation Thank You Letter

Dear Kurt:

On behalf of First Pentecostal Holiness Church of Danville we want to express our gratitude for the **generous \$100** monetary donation that First National Bank gave in support of our Silent Auction for our Building Fund Capital Campaign. Your supports means the world to us and thank you for believing in our mission. Because of donors like you, the event was a huge success this past Saturday as we were able to raise nearly \$14,000 for our Building Fund Campaign. This certainly moves us closer to our goal of beginning construction so that we may greater serve our community.

Please be advised your donation is tax deductible to our 501C(3) organization and our Tax ID number is **54-0656698** for your tax purposes.

Again, thank you for your kindness and generosity. Your donation shows that you truly care about our cause and the work we do and with supporters like you, we know we can achieve our goals. Thank you for the impact First National Bank has on this community and we are so grateful for your partnership in making a difference.

Warmest Regards,

Mpon Bua

Myron D. Bruce, Pastor

First PH Church





1016 Main Street Lynchburg, VA 24504

freeclinicva.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Gene Erb, PharmD President

Jenna Rolfs, DMSc Vice-President

Dave Henderson Secretary

Kathleen Graves Treasurer

James W. Wright, MD Immediate Past President

Dr. Charles Joseph, MD Medical Director

Augustus Petticolas, Jr., DDS Dental Director

Linda Edwards, LCSW Robert L. Flint **Charles Haney** Ron Hendricksen, DDS Jay Hopkins, MD John "Dan" Johnson, DO Mark Johnson Jenna Lloyd Fisher, DNP Helen Lundeen Luke J. Malloy, III Bryan Moody Kristen Nolen, MSW Daniel Savage, DDS Gary A. Sibcy II, Ph.D., LCP Karin Truitte, RN Sterling A. Wilder

Jen Kilgore Webb, RN, MSN Chief Executive Officer May 28, 2024

Ms. Tracie Gallahan First National Bank P.O. Box 29 Altavista VA 24517

Dear Ms. Hall:

The Board, Staff and Patients of the Free Clinic wish to express our sincere thanks to First National Bank for partnering with us as a **Sponsor of our Free Clinic Alley Rally.** With your help, we are working to raise critical funds that will provide cancer screenings, medical wellness exams, and essential dental care to our underserved neighbors. Thanks for making this a **FRAME-OUS OCCASION!**

The Free Clinic is here to provide preventive medical and dental care, as well as ongoing treatment for life-threatening illnesses such as hypertension, diabetes, and asthma. We are able to do this work thanks to support from generous donors like you and our community.

Our goal at the Free Clinic is to ensure that uninsured patients receive the right care, at the right time, and at the right cost. Without the Free Clinic, these patients would seek care at the emergency room — a high-cost alternative which is not designed for screening or wellness exams. This is especially important with colon cancer because once symptoms begin, it is usually a later stage when treatment is more complicated. A robust Free Clinic reduces healthcare costs for the entire community.

Thank you for your participation in, and commitment to, this event and increasing access to our neighbors in need.

Sincerely,

Jen Kilgore Webb Chief Executive Officer

A contribution in the amount of \$250.00, for which the donor received no consideration, was received April 23, 2024. Your contribution is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. Federal ID#: 54-1420756





Find Happiness

April 22, 2024

Trish White First National Bank 3401 Odd Fellows Rd Lynchburg, VA 24501-5015

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your **sponsorship** of the amount of \$1,500 in support of our **14**th **annual Best Friend Ball**. Friends like you make our life-saving efforts possible, and we are always grateful for your continued dedication and support.

Your gift will immediately go towards feeding, vaccinating, providing medical surgeries, and giving enrichment to our pets, along with many other fundamentals of successfully placing pets in caring homes. Your act of selflessness is put to immediate use to support our lifesaving operations. Thank you, again, for being an invaluable member of our community and for being a part of the solution to help animals in need.

Your sponsorship includes a **table for ten (10) guests** at the gala on **April 27, 2024,** at the Academy Warehouse Theatre. Please email Michelle Thomas with your **guests' names and cell phone numbers** so that they will be preregistered for the event by April 1st. Send to michelle@lynchburghumane.org

Sincerely,

Jill Mollohan Executive Director Thank you for your lifesaving supposet!

Board of Directors

Steve Blickenstaff - Co-President

Joy Lee Price - Co-President

Bobby Babcock

Bill Bodine

Landon Dalton

Rosemary Dawson

Ward Dean

Brenda Gray

Allen Hamblen

Ted Hunt

Mike Madden

Daniele Mason

Ryan McEntire

Barbara McGehee

Breanne Oldham

Larry Redmond

Shelley Stone

George Vaughan

Jill Mollohan

- Executive Director

Our Mission: Leading the way in providing a compassionate, safe community for animals and people through progressive life-saving programs, services, resources, and education.

In accordance with IRS regulations, this letter also serves as your receipt and as verification that you have received no goods or services from the Lynchburg Humane Society, a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, in consideration for your gift. (EIN -540570901) Please retain this for your records, as no other receipt will be issued.

February 21, 2024

MIRIAM'S HOUSE
THIRTY YEARS OF IMPACT

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Sarah Quarantotto, MSW

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Michael A. Gillette, Ph.D. *President*

Robert Owen Brennan, MD Vice President

Allison B. Jablonski, Ph.D. Secretary

Will Poats Treasurer

Anne Alfieri
Mary Stuart Battle
Cathie Tanner Brown
Rachel Dalton
Mac Frankfort
Laura Grosvenor
Linda Hall
Leslie King
Joanna Luper
Joy Lee Price, Esquire
Jennifer Mays
B.J. McGraw
Christian Neal, MD, MPA
Kim Price, D.N.P.
Hope Townes, Esquire

EMERITUS

L. Vincent Sawyer, Jr.

FOUNDERS

Rev. Beverly R. Cosby Elizabeth Morton Forsyth Ms. Tracie A. Gallahan First National Bank P.O. Box 29 Altavista, VA 24517

Dear Tracie,

Thank you for supporting Miriam's House with a Bronze Sponsorship of our 25th Annual Luncheon. Your gift of \$500.00 will allow us to serve hundreds of our homeless neighbors this coming year.

Your Bronze Sponsorship level includes the following benefits:

- Company logo featured in a media presentation shown at luncheon
- Company logo printed in luncheon program
- Company logo on Miriam's House website
- Complimentary 2 reserved seats

This year's event holds even more significance as we celebrate the remarkable milestone of Miriam's House's 30th Anniversary. We hope you will plan to join us at 11:00am in the lobby leading to the Burton Dining Hall for a Pre-Luncheon Reception. Encourage your guests to arrive early to enjoy light refreshments, participate in our photo booth, and preview the selection of raffle items. Guests can purchase raffle tickets online or at the event via cash, check, or credit card. Doors to the dining hall will open at 11:45 a.m. The Luncheon will take place from 12:00pm – 1:30pm. As always, we expect this to be a wonderful time of good company, good food, informative presentations, and raffle fun!

Your valuable contribution means that our neighbors experiencing the trauma of homelessness are given the opportunity to rebuild their lives with hope and dignity. If at any point you have questions about our work, this event, or the impact of your support, do not hesitate to contact me at 434.847.IIOI or sarah@miriamshouse.org. I look forward to seeing you on May 21st!

Thank you much!

Warmest regards,

Sarah Quarantotto, MSW

Executive Director

Miriam's House is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. Tax ID: 54-1606543.

Please retain this letter for tax purposes



January 30, 2024

Tracie Gallahan First National Bank 3401 Odd Fellows Rd Lynchburg, VA 24501

Dear Tracie,

Thank you for the recent donation of \$4,230.00 to *Read to Them* from First National Bank on January 24, 2024 to sponsor Brosville Elementary School and Robert S. Payne Elementary School for *Virginia Reads One Book 2024*. We greatly appreciate your support. Your generosity allows us to reach families across Virginia, providing family financial literacy education through books, resources, and enriching activities to inspire young readers.

Read to Them brings the joy of reading to families across the country through our **One School**, **One Book** and **One District**, **One Book** programs. The popularity and favorable outcomes of these community reading programs led to the evolution of new programs, such as **Virginia Reads One Book**, which launched in February 2018 and will enjoy a seventh round of success this school year. With your support, and the support of The Virginia Bankers Association Education Foundation, we are planning to reach over twenty seven thousand Virginia students and their families in 2024, promoting both a love of reading and family financial literacy.

This year more than ever we recognize how important it is to get books into the hands of children. Your support means so much to us and the children and families we serve.

With gratitude,

Christa Donohue.

Executive Director

Read to Them is a 501c3 non-profit organization. Your gift is fully tax deductible. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.

Tracil, your support is making a meaningful difference in so many lived!

Tax Id# 20-0953916





November 5, 2024

Dear Tracie Gallahan with First National Bank:

THANK YOU for supporting Rotary Club of Forest's 7th Annual Field of Honor!

We are truly fortunate to have a supportive community that values our Heroes! Our small Club was able to raise over \$100,000 two years in a row, another new record with your help! The generosity of our business community speaks volumes to the character and caring for others - this was a very unexpected achievement. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!

The 2024 display and events were very well attended, we keep growing every year with more plans for the future. We have many highlights to share if you missed visiting with us:

- All 1,000 flags were dedicated to a hero this year before the display was installed SOLD OUT again. We are looking to increase the number of flags in the display for 2025 to fulfill the demand from sponsors and individuals.
- Truly inspirational speakers shared messages with attendees, including Reverend Brian Moore from Man at Arms Ministry, Major General Bob Dees from National Center of Healthy Veterans, Chief Master Sergeant Eric Johnson, and a heartfelt dedication of The Bob Mihalik Pavilion by Automated Conveyor Systems where the Field of Honor is hosted each year thanks to our Freedom Sponsor.
- Our Desert Heroes were honored this year with The Patriots BBQ raising funds donated to The National Center for Healthy Veterans whose mission is to get our valiant warriors back to health with families, careers, and functioning successfully with their life goals.
- Taps was sounded every evening by live trumpeters as we put the Field to rest.
- The 9/11 Sunset Ceremony always brings us back to where we were on that horrific day that brought destruction to our soil and skies. That day also united us as the great United States of America, banding us together as the war on terror continues to this day.
- The 50/50 Raffle expanded to include donated products and certificates from area businesses. All proceeds are going toward scholarships for graduating seniors heading off to higher learning opportunities.

Proceeds from the Field of Honor are distributed back into our community to further support organizations and projects that focus on veterans, children, and humanitarian services. Spring 2024 was the inaugural awarding for 2 high school scholarships which will become an annual commitment. Rotary Club of Forest continues to add to the playground at the Forest Library. For a complete list of beneficiaries, please visit our website. www.forestrotary.com

On behalf of the entire Club, our Heroes and our Beneficiaries, thank you again for your support as we continue to honor our heroes, heal those in need, and share the love we all have for our United States of America through our patriotic display.

Sincerely,

Hold the dates: 8th Annual Field of Honor September 6-20, 2025

Renae Adrian, Field of Honor Chair Rotary Club of Forest

Dear Tracie,

Thank you for your generous contribution to Second Stage. We appreciate your continued support and confidence in our organization and are delighted to recognize First National Bank as a 2024 sponsor!

We are excited about all that will come in 2024 as we celebrate our 10th Anniversary! We are able to continue making a difference in our community because of friends like you!

With Gratitude,

Jessy Shipe

Director

Second Stage | Amherst